
 

 

PSSC Meeting Minutes – March 28, 2023 

 

In attendance:  Lori Hall, Ray Simpson, Wayne Spires, Katie Chambers, April Bradford, Hannah Waters, 

Mary Ann Merchant, Ildy Peterdy, Cathy Halstead 

 

Principal’s Report 

 – Katie reported on staffing for 2023/24 – because of French Immersion changes, we are unsure of #s 

right now. 

-Report cards April 6, PT interviews April 13/14 

-Katie gave update on School Improvement Plan Tier 1 interventions (PAW Matrix), PSSC budget  

 

Community Schools Report 

- A couple of seats available in the after school program 

- Sylvan tutoring in full swing at MES, a few of our students attending Barton tutoring at SSES 

- Hoping to have Barton tutoring at MES by end of April for a 6 week session 

- Lots of spring clothing in the clothing closet if anyone in need 

- Cathy and the Family Coordinator just finished up 6 week planning process with UNB re access to 

sports, recreation and leisure. 

- Starting planning for summer camp 

- We received 3 year funding from United Way for summer camp and literacy tutoring - $50,000 

per year 

- Working on United Way final report for 4 year funding that we are finishing up - $93,000 per 

year for Sylvan, Summer Camp, and Family Coordinator 

Home & School – next meeting on Tuesday, April 18 at 5:45.  Chase the Ace fundraising happening for 

playground – phase 1 achieved. 

 

Ray Simpson gave presentation on internet safety.  Suggested using Common Sense Media as a parent go 

to. 

Upcoming meeting – May 23, 2023 

 

 

 


